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Ellyn Hae <recyclingbynature@gmail.com>

FW:
1 message

bucheitjerry <bucheitjerry@gmail.com> Thu, Jan 18, 2024 at 8:59 PM
To: Ellyn Hae <recyclingbynature@gmail.com>

Sent from my Galaxy Tab A

-------- Original message --------
From: Jerry Bucheit <bucheitjerry@gmail.com>
Date: 1/11/24 7:28 PM (GMT-08:00)
To: Jerry Bucheit <bucheitjerry@gmail.com>
Subject:

On the Canebrake Facebook

I won’t be able to attend the meeting but wanted to send my thanks to the Water board for fixing Staffords Crossing, and
all the roads so quickly.  I was out last week and Staffords Crossing seems even better than before the wash out.
Purchasing the Trak-Steer was such a wise decision.
I hate to think how our nearly annual wash out would have been repaired without it.  
If we are taking name suggestions for the Trak-Steer How about Felix?  After one of the greatest Track and Field athletes
Allison Felix.  And Felix the Cat, I keep thinking it is a BobCat. 
Thanks again.
Patti Stafford-Coulter 
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